THE BOROUGH OF JENKINTOWN



700 SUMMIT AVENUE JENKINTOWN, PA 19046 WWW.JENKINTOWNBORO.COM P: 215.885.0700 F: 215.885.378

On June 12th, 2024, Jenkintown Borough was notified by the PA Department of Community & Economic Development that the "Letter of Intent" previously submitted had been approved for a police study.

The process will begin by the Borough providing the requested information (municipal contact list and police survey) to the Governor's Center for Local Government Services.

Once the initial information has been provided, and the parties have signed the "Articles of Agreement", the Peer Consultant will be "matched" with the Borough.

An initial meeting will be held to discuss the scope of services between the municipality, the Peer Consultant, and the Governor's Center for Local Government Services. The scope of services outlines the nature and type of technical assistance provided by the Center and Peer Consultant at no cost to the municipality.

The Peer Consultant then begins the assistance effort by requesting, by collecting, and by analyzing data, by providing hands-on technical expertise, by conducting on-site interviews with officials, and by reviewing operating policies and procedures, and then making recommendations to improve operations and service delivery.

Once the Peer Consultant completes the technical assistance effort / police study, a report is prepared, and a meeting is held with the Peer Consultant, Governor's Center for Local Government Services, and the municipal officials to have it presented and discussed. The Borough will then share the final report at a regularly scheduled public meeting.

The Borough is both grateful for having been accepted into this program and hopeful the outcome will reach its stated goal of making the Borough government more efficient and effective in the use of their resources to serve the needs of residents and taxpayers.

George Locke CBO Borough Manager Jenkintown Borough